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Dear Ms. Jackson, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the U.S. Forest Service's permitting 
process. This is an important project for Valley County and will have a significant impact on the community. As someone 
who explores, plays and cares about the environment, I want to make sure the Stibnite Gold Project is done the right 
way. 
 
Midas Gold has made it clear reclamation efforts will start alongside operations. They have worked to find safe access 
routes to the site that keeps vehicles away from our precious waterways. Plus, the company is trying to minimize their 
impact on the environment by keeping facilities within the existing footprint of historic mining operations. 
 
Modern mining techniques have demonstrated both safe and environmentally friendly results.  
 
Reviewing Midas Gold's plans it is clear to me the company really believes in taking care of the environment and keeping 
the community safe. I urge you to permit the Stibnite Gold Project using alternative two and keep this project moving 
forward. The comment period has been extended by 15 days once already, please keep the comment period to 60 days, 
so we can prevent additional delays. 
 
I have been in the mining business over 20 years and it is encouraging to see new mining opportunities in the United 
States. 
 
 
Yours, 
 
Wendy Straub 
 
 
 


